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June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Village Life Reader 
 
 

SHARE THE LOVE! BUY YOUR PUB 
 

Come to our Share launch meeting on Saturday 2 July at 7pm in Grimston Village Hall 
 
You will have been following the journey to save our pub through Village Life. Now we need to raise 
funds to purchase the pub so that it can be owned by the community in perpetuity. 
 
We will purchase the pub via Community Shares, donations, and by applying for a “match-funded” 
grant from the government’s Community Ownership Fund. The Share Issue will be launched on 
Saturday 2 July at a community meeting in Grimston Village Hall, starting at 7pm.  
 
A Share Issue brochure will be delivered to every household in Grimston, Saxelbye, Shoby and 
Wartnaby over the weekend of 25 and 26 June. 
 
There will be copies of the Share Issue brochure, the Business Plan, Share Application forms and 
Donation forms available at the meeting and on our website from the end of June. 
 
If for any reason you cannot make the meeting on 2 July, or just have further questions after that, 
we will be holding three morning drop-in sessions in Grimston Village Hall on: 

• Saturday 9 July 

• Sunday 31 July 

• Saturday 20 August 
 
If you would like someone from the Committee to visit you at home and explain anything or answer 
any questions, then please contact us by email (blackhorsecommunitygroup@gmx.com or write to 
the Secretary. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 2 July 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mike Petty 
 
Chair 
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